
YOUR VIEW: 
Da Costa Reserve Playspace 
Redevelopment

We invite you to share your view on the  
proposed concept design for the new  
Da Costa Reserve Playspace.

The existing Da Costa Reserve Playspace 
equipment was installed in 2001 and 2004 
and has now reached the end of its life.

This is a very well used reserve and  
playspace by local residents and by families 
from Glenelg Primary School before and 
after school hours.

This is a great opportunity to reinvigorate 
what has been a really well-loved playspace 
for local residents and the wider community 
and improve the opportunities on offer. 

This engagement opens on Tuesday  
6 October 2020 and closes 5pm  
Wednesday 28 October 2020.



1.	 Do you currently visit Da Costa Reserve Playspace? 
 

	 Yes
	 No

2.	 If yes, how do you normally travel to Da Costa Reserve Playspace?

	 Walk
	 Car
	 Ride or scoot
	 Other (please specify)

2a.	How long do you usually stay at Da Costa Reserve Playspace?

	 Less than 30 minutes
	 30 minutes to an hour
	 An hour or more

3.	 Please provide feedback on the proposed concept design for Da Costa Reserve Playspace 
 	 (see back page).

 

DA COSTA RESERVE PLAYSPACE REDEVELOPMENT



DA COSTA RESERVE PLAYSPACE REDEVELOPMENT

Name

 
Suburb

 
Age

	 12 years or under	   36 to 45 years
	 13 to 25 years		   46 to 60 years
	 26 to 35 years		   60+ years

All feedback must be received by 5pm Wednesday 28 October 2020.

WHAT HAPPENS TO THIS INFORMATION?

The feedback you provide will be used to finalise the design for this new playspace. The 
redevelopment of the playspace is anticipated to be completed by the end of May 2021. The 
existing basketball half court will also be replaced as part of this project. 

CONTACT PERSON

Melissa Priest, Youth and Recreation Coordinator 
City of Holdfast Bay
T: 08 8229 9999
E: mpriest@holdfast.sa.gov.au

Julia Wallace, Team Leader, 
Sport and Recreation Planning
City of Holdfast Bay
T: 08 8229 9999
E: jwallace@holdfast.sa.gov.au

HOLDFAST NEWS

If you would you like to sign up for our fortnightly e-newsletter, Holdfast News, to receive 
news and updates from the City of Holdfast Bay, please provide your email address.

RETURN SURVEY TO:

Reply Paid 85436
Da Costa Reserve Playspace 
Redevelopment
City of Holdfast Bay
PO Box 19
Brighton SA 5048



 

You can follow this project by visiting the 
Your Holdfast project page 

www.yourholdfast.com/dacosta


